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Newsletter November 2021- 2nd Half Autumn Term
Welcome back we hope you’ve had a restful half term as the next bit will be busy and full of glitter!  Please make sure that all children have coats, hats and wellies and indoor shoes so that they can play outside in our changeable weather. (Waterproof trousers or overalls would be great if possible).  A change of clothes is always a good idea in case of messy play.  Please make sure all these have names in them.

Some Parents have asked for uniform, if you are interested please return the slip at the bottom with the cash.  I will note here though that the polo shirts are also available (without logo) from supermarkets, about £5 for three.

Week 1 –wc2nd Nov - Settling in and talking about safety with Fireworks and the upcoming Bonfire night, Collaging bonfires.  Talking about keeping pets safe.
Week 2 – wc8th Nov -  Light up the Sky – Talking about rockets and reading Whatever Next. Talking about and using shapes to make pictures.  Making a Poppy for Remembrance Day.
Week 3 – wc15th Nov - Special Days - Any pictures gratefully received of Special Days. Talking about Family Birthdays and celebrations. Drawing pictures of family. Making Birthday Cakes edible and decorative.
Week 4 –wc22nd Nov – Winter Stories – Gruffalos child, talking about the seasons. Junk modelling, so any small boxes please. 
Week 5 – wc29th Nov Christmas Stories –Reading Mogs Christmas. Visiting Church for a Christmas Story. 
Week 6 – wc6thDec -Christmas Food – Making Mince pies and Looking at healthy food for your tummy and your teeth. Getting the Christmas decorations up
Week 7 –wc13thDec - Christmas Party – Friday 17th December at 11.30pm followed by a certain jolly red clothed chap visiting at 12.00.  This is the last day of term.

In the run up to Christmas please can we try to keep everyone healthy, so if a child is poorly, has been awake at night or needs Calpol they are probably not well enough to be at school and remember if your child has a poorly tummy and has been sick or had diarrhoea, then they must not be at Preschool  for 48 hours from the last episode of sickness or diarrhoea.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please be advised there have been cases of Hand, foot and mouth in the School/Preschool

Pelynt Pre-school will be back on Thursday 6th January 2022
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Navy Fleece 3-4 yrs £15.00 Qty: …………….. Yellow Polo Shirts 3-4 yrs £8 Qty :…………………………	
Child’s Name; …………………………………………………. Total Cash enclosed: …………………………………………………..
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